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Single or double block Co-ops with the U.S. Department of State are available for 
Summer and Fall 2009.  RIT is one of 14 colleges selected to participate in this 
State Department opportunity. The internship can place a student either in 
Washington, D.C. or in a foreign country for a period of three or six months. 
Students must have a GPA of at least 3.2, and have remaining courses to take at 
RIT following their internship. 

  

RIT’s assigned Diplomat in Residence, Mr. Robert Dry, will visit campus on 
October 14 from 9 a.m. to 10 a.m. (building 77, room A100).  PTC and APR 
students interested in the internship opportunity, should plan on meeting Mr. Dry 
at this time. 

  

For more information contact Ms. Sharitta Gross, the Department’s Co- op 
Coordinator at sfgoce@rit.edu or (585) 475-7823 
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